

DEAR PARENTS, CARERS AND FRIENDS

It's going to be a busy summer term! I know the children are excited about the production we will all be working towards, along with all the other exciting opportunities and activities that are planned. As the weather turns to something more amenable we will be turning our attention back to more outdoor activities and learning. If you have anything that we could use in our Play Bin (see below) please do send it in to school - we would love to replenish our resources. Thank you for your continued support from home, in all our endeavours - we appreciate everything you do.

I would also like to thank our PTFA who continue to support our school with funds and activities for all our families. The Easter eggs were a hit as we broke up and watch this space for a new Forest School shed arriving soon. Thank you!

SCHOOL UNIFORM

At SPLM



Please remember our 'PRE-LOVED' uniform is available for anyone to choose from. It is located in a wardrobe just outside the gym.

All un-named and un-claimed items left in lost property at the end of each school term are washed and added to the stock.

Please come and help yourselves. We really would like the items to be put to good use.

PLAY BIN

Items required

Imagine being able to play outside with all kinds of exciting things that come from every day life. This is what our play bin has inside and we are looking for new items. So, if you have anything old or not needed anymore like rope, tarpaulins, ladders, wheelbarrows, prams/puschairs, etc, etc, please send it our way. Any items must be

safe to use by children of all ages and not be broken or have sharp edges, etc.

Thank you for your help.





Thank you to everyone who has joined our Facebook page.

Please remember this is a private group and cannot be 'discovered' through any searches. Any potential member will need



to be invited to this group and will be checked to ensure that there is a connection to school before being accepted. Please contact Mrs Seal, in the office, if you would like to recieve an invitation to join.

It has been wonderful to see so many family members join and enjoy the content that is there to celebrate and inform. It is so easy for us to get photos and information available to you quickly, without the need to wait for newsletters. We have tried (where possible) to email in addition to FB posts, to enable those not on Facebook to be informed in the same way, but this is not sustainable. Please be assured that all vital information will always be sent by email to families who need it.

Summer Term FOREST SCHOOL

Whole School Forest School every Wednesday afternoon Some children will be involved in activities relating to Wonderland the Musical





A TOP TO THE PARTY OF THE PARTY		
Back to school		Monday 24th April
Summer Term Forest School	Whole School	Wednesdays - 1:30 to 3pm
Cycle Training	Year 6	Monday 24th to Thursday 27th April
Visit to the House of Keys	Year 6	Wednesday 3rd May - am
Dolphin Gala	Swimming Team	Wednesday 3rd May - pm
King's Coronation Celebration	Whole School	Friday 5th May - more information to follow
New Intake Meetings	Pupils and Parents	Wednesday 10th May - am and pm
Rock Kidz	Whole School	Wednesday 17th May - pm
School Choir performing	St Catherine's Church, Port Erin	Thursday 18th May - 7pm
Crucial Crew	Year 6	Friday 19th May
Mona's Queen III Memorial Service, Kallow Point	School Representative laying a wreath	Monday 29th May - 2pm. All welcome
Sports Day	All Classes from 11.45am More details to follow	Wednesday 31st May
Sports Day Reserve	All Classes from 12.30pm More details to follow	Thursday 1st June
Break up for half term	TT Holidays	Thursday 1st June
Back to School		Monday 12th June
SPLM Mini-Parish Walk	Whole school More details to follow	Friday 16th June - from 1:30pm
Residential Trip to Manchester	Year 6	Monday 19th June - Friday 23rd June
LifePath	Year 5	Wednesday 21st June
UNESCO Biosphere Week	Whole school	Monday 26th June to Friday 30th June
School Choir - Douglas Buxton Concert	Villa Marina	Wednesday 28th June - afternoon and evening
Transition Days at CRHS	Year 6	Thursday 29th and Friday 30th June
New Intake Sessions	New starters	Wednesday 28th June - am and pm sessions Thursday 29th June - am and pm sessions Friday 30th June - am - staying for lunch
Move Up Sessions	Years R to 5	Thursday 29th June - pm
Tynwald Day - Bank Holiday		Wednesday 5th July
Reports home		Friday 7th July
Wonderland the Musical	Performances by children in Year 2 to Year 6	Monday 10th July - afternoon Tuesday 11th July - evening Wednesday 12th July - evening
More dates are likely to follow and changes are possible to the information given above		

Thank you to everyone who sent kind words and warm wishes following my letter about retirement at the end of the school year. I do appreciate every comment and message. Thank you.

Ange Callaghan, Headteacher